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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/09/04 8:32 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]City File #: OZS-2024-0039

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jaivadan Bulsara < >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 10:55 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File #: OZS-2024-0039 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Jaivadan Bulsara. I am writing in regards to City File #: 
OZS-2024-0039, Application to Amend the Official Plan and the Zoning By-law in Ward 10. I live  

 just few minutes away from the area in concern. 
 
There are almost 70 fewer residential parking spots than the number of residential units coming, 
adding to that visitors and customers for the businesses that will be coming. There will be an overflow 
of cars parked in neighboring streets. We already have our streets filled with parked cars, we do not 
need more. 
 
The nearby plaza that has Freshco and shoppers drug mart and a gym is always crowded with cars. 
It is already difficult to find parking or even get in and out of the plaza. Traffic on Clarkway is already 
terrible during rush hour. 
 
When I moved I used to talk walks on Highway 50, but now there are so many cars and trucks and all 
commercial buildings and warehouses that I feel suffocated when I go for walks so I stopped. 
 
More buildings is just terrible news for everyone living here. Please stop! 
 
Jaivadan Bulsara 
 


